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August 23, 2021 
 

Kent Boese, Chairperson 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A 

Via Email: 1A08@anc.dc.gov 

 

RE:  DDOT respond to Resolution for Letter Request to DDOT for Traffic Study to Evaluate 

Impacts of Potential One-Way Conversion of the 400-600 Blocks of Park Road, NW 
 

Dear Commissioner Boese,   

 

Thank you for submitting the ANC resolution Letter of Support for Request to DDOT for Traffic 

Study to Evaluate Impacts of Potential One-Way Conversion of the 400-600 Blocks of Park 

Road, NW. As per the ANC resolution DDOT is currently in the design process for making the 

400-600 blocks of Park Road NW a one-way street. These changes will be implemented along 

with the improves to the Park Rd bike lane scheduled for 2022. The designs will be presented to 

the ANC when available, and there will be an NOI published to ensure a full community 

engagement process. 

 

Thank you again, and please let us know if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Goldbeck 

Bicycle Program Specialist 

Planning & Sustainability Division 
 District Department of Transportation 
 250 M Street SE 
 Washington, DC 20003 

 

CC: Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council of the District of Columbia  

 Anovia Daniels, DDOT Community Engagement Manager 

 Cynthia Turcios, Program Analyst, DDOT Community Engagement Division 

 


